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Dear Parents, 

 
 January was a very cold and snowy month for us and hopefully we get some nice 

weather soon.  A breath of fresh air might really help all of us get healthy again.  

Many of the children and staff members have been sick at some point during the past 

month.  Please remember to review the sick policy as it is for all children and staff 

members and to wash your child’s hands upon arrival to the center.  We are also in 

need of AA batteries for the room.  We have several battery toys that have needed new 

batteries recently and our supply is dwindling down fast.  A huge Thank You to all the 

parents that have brought in batteries already; the kids really love their “noisy toys”.

         

 

  Congratulations to Malachi our “Toddler of the Month” for February!  . Take 

time to check out his cool poster on our door with lots of neat facts. We want to send 

Happy Birthday wishes to Waylon, as he will be turning 2 and moving to the two year 

old classroom.  We would like to give a big welcome to Porter from the Infant room to 

our classroom this month as well.  Pajama day will be Monday February 18, 2019 in 

honor of Presidents Day. We may have more if there is snow in the forecast.   

 

         Our Valentines Party will be held on Thursday February 14
th

 at 2:30 pm! Your 

child is welcome to bring their Valentines in early or the day of the party. A list of 

names will be given. As always, you are welcome to bring anything extra for the kids 

“goody bags” if you wish; we have 6 boys & 2 girls total. Don’t forget we need an 

extra $1 for the party snacks in addition to the regular $2 for morning snack money 

that is due on the 1
st
 of each month. The checklist is always on the cabinet door, if you 

need to glance to see if you still need anything for your child. We greatly appreciate all 

that you do for our class and we couldn’t do it without you!  

 

Ms. Sarah, Ms. Kathy and Ms. Erica 


